
Sierra Davis 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sheryl johnson <sjohnson2003@hotmail.com> 
Thursday, March 09, 2017 4:13 PM 
Sierra Davis 
Fw: 1583 Landell Court 

I used the incorrect email address; so sending again. 

Sent from Outlook 

From: sheryl johnson <s_johnson2003@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2017 10:56 PM 
To: Sdavis@losaltos.gov 
Subject: 1583 Landell Court 

Sierra, 

NO! Not acceptable! A 13.25 rear yard setback is unacceptable in Los Altos. And a second story 19.25 
setback is unacceptable, too. If one needs that much space they need to dig a basement or purchase two 
lots. Or live in another town. This request sounds very aggressive and not keeping in the spirit of Los 
Altos. This is not East Palo Alto. 

The noise pollution from a building that close to a rear yard is terrifying! The sight of a building so near a 
back fence would be ugly! The entire suggestion is stressfu l. 

I discussed this setback with fellow neighbor's at the GPSC yesterday and we were all in agreement - Not 

Acceptable. And it caused a lot offear in our discussion that other owners would request decrease setbacks in 

the future. Why did the City Planning Department even consider such a stupid non environment friendly 
idea? 

Sheryl Johnson 
Newcastle Drive 
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